
Parsons, Susan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hello -

Larry Cwik <photogart@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, September 05, 2017 1 :25 PM 
Council Clerk - Testimony 
Request for Next Available Communications Spot 

I would like to be put on the list for the next available public communications spot for a three minute testimony 
to the Portland City Council in case there is a future cancellation. Talked today with Carla by phone. Have an 
appointment now for November 15th for the testimony but it is an emergency public health and safety matter in 
the Goose Hollow neighborhood of Portland so I would appreciate an earlier opportunity to testify. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Lawrence Cwik 
731 SW King Avenue, Unit 12 
Portland, Oregon 97205 
503 827 7163 
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Request of Larry Cwik to address Council regarding health and safety 
matter in the Goose Hollow neighborhood (Communication) 

SEP O 7 2017 
Filed -------

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By k ~~ ~ 
/ Deputy 

SEP 1 3 2017 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

1. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Eudaly 

Wheeler 


